
Committee Meeting Thursday March 13th 24. 

 

Present: J Lochead in the Chair.  

Messrs H Slatter, W H Andrew, F L Eaton, J C Payne, R Whitworth, G Robson, R Bennett, F 

Moss, S W Herbert, J H Taylor and J Gibson. 

 

Minutes of last meeting were read and passed. 

 

It was decided that all meetings of sub-committees be counted for attendance, in addition 

to the attendance of the General Committee.  

 

The following duly nominated and seconded were passed for membership Mr Snowden 

Harrison, Mr E Broadbent, Mr Edwin Marshall, Mr Herbert, Mr Newton and Mr Frank Wood. It 

was decided to transfer the name of Mr Samuel Hall from playing member to Honorary 

member at his request. 

The following resignations were accepted:- Messrs Hubert Read, Robert Kay, J B Williamson, 

Dr Steel and John Shaw, also Mrs C Barlow, Mrs Ethel Williamson, Mrs D Bottomley, Mrs Kay, 

Mrs Bisset Smith and Miss O Chadwick. 

 

The following accounts were passed for payment:- Audenshaw Brick Co 13/7/4, E Marshall & 

Sons2/4/-, Hurst Council 6/- Joseph Shaw 13/10, Waterhouse & Co 2/6, Gas Co 1/17/8, 

James Fish 19/6, Maclean & Co 1/12/3, S Travis 3/18/- and Gas Co 3/6/11. Total £29-8-0. 

 

The Report of the Handicap Committee also statement that several members had been 

given handicaps were accepted. 

 

The House Committee had nothing to report.  

The Report of the Greens Committee was accepted. 

 

Two letters were read from the Professional, A T Kay, one requesting provision of workshop 

during the alterations to garage, “this was left with the Secretary to arrange”. The other in 

reference to a loan of £25 was considered but turned down. 

 

The Draft copy of the Rules amended and brought up to date was presented and accepted. 

 

The Draft Calendar was presented and with one or two minor alterations was accepted. 

 

The Draft of the Ladies Calendar was presented and accepted. 

 

It was decided that the Secretary obtain the necessary posts and wire for fences. 

 

It was decided that the Secretary write the Union of Lancashire Golf Clubs re subscription 

and Entrance Fee and arrange with the Treasurer for payment as required. 

 

James Lochead 

24/4/24 



 


